HIGHLAND HAVEN PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
Minutes for April 3, 2008

Minutes of March 10, March 13 and March 17 distributed.

Daniel Varick presented the Mower Committee’s recommendation for purchasing a
new mower to take care of the parks and storage areas. The committee had made a
list of criteria necessary for equipment to accomplish the required job. The list
included 7 criteria. The best price and service was from Charles White in
Kingsland. Several members of the community had business dealing with him in
the past and felt he lived up to his obligations. It was decided that the committee
would finalize the purchase, be trained in how to use the mower and then anyone
using the mower would have to go through training.

Ed Miner reported that the area of concern on Mrs. Johnston’s property had been
seeded and been inspected by LCRA and meets all requirements. It will take time
and water for progress to occur.

The Dover Park project needs additional information for contractor so that
everyone has the same understanding of the project. He is asking Joe Lightsey to
compile so drawings illustrating the work to be done. Once the drawings are
completed, they can be used for bid work.

The insurance company has not returned Ed’s call on the cost of insurance for a
park on which a fountain is built.

Christy has ordered Roberts Rules of Order including one longer version which will
go to the secretary.

All storage units are filled. All RV spaces are filled with the exception of one small
unit.



